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INTRODUCTION  

 

Welcome to the penultimate Edition of Wiggyôs Tales for 2019.  

As you will see the works to create the new car parking areas are gathering pace and we hope to 

have them in use within the next few weeks. Once completed, the same Contractors will finish 

the works to the former Masterôs House and we hope to commence work on the new Hub, 

Apartments and Cottages before the end of the year - weather permitting. 

There will be considerable changes in the next 12 months at the south end of the site and we will 

be arranging a Residents Meeting before Christmas to go through the ways we intend to keep 

you updated on the new developments. 

 

You may have noted in the latest news sheet that one of our longest 

serving Governors Dr Tony Jarvis has decided to retire after 21 years 

in the role.  Tony has been a stalwart of the Charity all that time, as 

well as formerly being a local GP and knows many of our current and 

past residents personally. I know many of you will remember him 

interviewing you as part of the Governorôs visits before you were 

accepted for housing at Wyggestons. Tony has promised to keep in 

touch and visit us when he is in the area but, in the meantime a very 

big thank you for all his time and effort over the last 21 years. 

 

Internet Security remains a serious matter and a local 

Almshouse lost a great deal of its information a few weeks 

ago when they had a cyber-attack. So if you are using the 

residents or your own computer please be very careful 

what you are downloading. If in doubt the message is 

delete the message and switch off the computer. 

 

Our annual Fireworks Evening will take place on Tuesday 5th November 

commencing at 5:00 pm with a Bonfire Tea in Agnes House, followed by a firework 

display at around 6:00 pm - everyone welcome.   

 

 

We have produced a Wyggestons Cookery Book which is available to 

purchase from either the Admin Office or Duty Room at a cost of £2.50.  This 

would make an ideal Christmas Gift.  All monies received will go to next yearôs 

Charities.   

 
 

 

 



 
 

FLAT 52 
 
Well what a transformation with the work that has been undertaken in carrying out alterations to 
Flat 52  
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                                   Kitchen              Lounge  
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Bathroom 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
AFTER 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                    
 
               New Fitted Kitchen        Lounge with a Juliette Balcony 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Bathroom 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

At last, the new lift has been installed at the end of the William House Block which will link into 

the new hub building   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work has commenced on building the New Car Parking area in front of William House  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

CHARITY COLLECTIONS & F UNDRAISING EVENTS  

 

Bingo on 4th & 23rd October we raised £94.50     

 

   Monday 7th October Scrabble we raised £28.00 

 

Thursday 3rd October Coffee Morning raised £128.30 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

For those residents who have birthdays in November we would like to wish you a  very Happy 

Birthday 

Agnes House  

 
Joyce Bray     8th November    
 

William House 

Gabrielle Holden  7th November    
 
Jose Johnson    18th November    
 
 

Remembrance Day Monday 11th November 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old:  

Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 

At the going down of the sun and in the morning,  

We will remember them." 



 
 

 

 
 

In Memory  
 
It is with sadness we record the death of Mrs Joan 
Saddington Flat 45, a resident of William House who 
passed away on Tuesday 15th October 2019.  
 
The Funeral Service will take place on Thursday 7th  

                         November at St Anneôs Church at 12:00 noon, followed  

                         by a Committal at Gilroes Crematorium 

 

                         Refreshments will be served in the Boardroom of  

                         William House afterwards - everyone welcome   

 

                   Our thoughts and prayers are with her family and friends 

 
                               May she rest in peace and rise in glory 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

PAST  
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Friday 27 th September 2019  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Residents, Staff & Friends enjoying the  

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

 
 
 
 


